
 

 

 

 
January 15, 2025 
 
Lauren Ris, Director 
Colorado Water Conservation Board 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 721 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
Dear Ms. Ris: 
 
We are transmitting via OneDrive the Dad Clark Gulch floodplain to CWCB for designation by the state.  
 
Development has occurred along this drainageway that will update the FHAD and the City of Littleton 
needs the CWCB to formally adopt the changes so they can issue building permits.  
 
We request that the Colorado Water Conservation Board consider the 100-year floodplain as described in 
the electronic data submission for designation as flood hazard areas. The communities listed above will be 
responsible for regulating the floodplains. 
 
We will be happy to make a presentation to your Board, if you desire. Please feel free to contact us if you 
have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Brooke Seymour, P.E., CFM 
Planning and Floodplain Management Director 
Enclosures - Cc: Kevin Houck, CWCB 


